

Julie Manakas
Center for Community Engagement
California State University Channel Islands
One University Drive
Lindero Hall, Room 1809
Camarillo, CA 93012

Dear Julie,

I wanted to thank you for participating in the CSU Channel Islands and Smithsonian Bracero Oral History Project. With the effort you put into the project, we pulled off a successful town hall meeting and collection project. Each city and collecting initiative has been different and we initially didn't know quite what to expect. We collected some interesting material from the Channel Islands/Oxnard area. Our team here in Washington DC is small. We depend on our collaborators and volunteers and CSUCI students did a wonderful job welcoming and engaging the participants. We cannot thank you enough for your work and participation in the project.

I hope to return to LA/Ventura area to follow up with some in depth interviews. If you're interested in helping please let us know.

Transcripts of the interviews will take some time to process. If you're interested in a copy of the interviews, please let me know. Most of the material collected will be available for download at www.braceroarchive.org some time later this year.

If you have any thoughts or suggestions about our project or your experience please let me know. We plan on doing a few more collecting trips if we get the funding. The exhibit *Bittersweet Harvest* will be on the CSUCI campus August - October 2010. I hope our paths cross then.

Thank you very much for your time. Please contact me if you need anything.

Sincerely,



Christina Berumen
Center for Community Engagement
California State University Channel Islands
One University Drive
Lindero Hall, Room 1809
Camarillo, CA 93012

Dear Christina,

I wanted to thank you for participating in the CSU Channel Islands and Smithsonian Bracero Oral History Project. With the effort you put into the project, we pulled off a successful town hall meeting and collection project. Each city and collecting initiative has been different and we initially didn't know quite what to expect. We collected some interesting material from the Channel Islands/Oxnard area. Our team here in Washington DC is small. We depend on our collaborators and volunteers and CSUCI students did a wonderful job welcoming and engaging the participants. We cannot thank you enough for your work and participation in the project.

I hope to return to LA/Ventura area to follow up with some in depth interviews. If you're interested in helping please let us know.

Transcripts of the interviews will take some time to process. If you're interested in a copy of the interviews, please let me know. Most of the material collected will be available for download at www.braceroarchive.org some time later this year.

If you have any thoughts or suggestions about our project or your experience please let me know. We plan on doing a few more collecting trips if we get the funding. The exhibit *Bittersweet Harvest* will be on the CSUCI campus some time in 2010. I hope our paths cross then.

Thank you very much for your time. Please contact me if you need anything.

Sincerely,



Efrain Desantos Center for Community Engagement California State University Channel Islands One University Drive Lindero Hall, Room 1809 Camarillo, CA 93012

Dear Efrain,

I wanted to thank you for participating in the CSU Channel Islands and Smithsonian Bracero Oral History Project. With the effort you put into the project, we pulled off a successful town hall meeting and collection project. Each city and collecting initiative has been different and we initially didn't know quite what to expect. We collected some interesting material from the Channel Islands/Oxnard area. Our team here in Washington DC is small. We depend on our collaborators and volunteers and CSUCI students did a wonderful job welcoming and engaging the participants. We cannot thank you enough for your work and participation in the project.

I hope to return to LA/Ventura area to follow up with some in depth interviews. If you're interested in helping please let us know.

Transcripts of the interviews will take some time to process. If you're interested in a copy of the interviews, please let me know. Most of the material collected will be available for download at www.braceroarchive.org some time later this year.

If you have any thoughts or suggestions about our projects or your experience please let me know. We plan on doing a few more collecting trips if we get the funding. The exhibit *Bittersweet Harvest* will be on the CSUCI campus some time in 2010. I hope our paths cross then.

Thank you very much for your time. Please contact me if you need anything.

Sincerely,



Maria Garcia Center for Community Engagement California State University Channel Islands One University Drive Lindero Hall, Room 1809 Camarillo, CA 93012

Dear Maria,

I wanted to thank you for participating in the CSU Channel Islands and Smithsonian Bracero Oral History Project. With the effort you put into the project, we pulled off a successful town hall meeting and collection project. Each city and collecting initiative has been different and we initially didn't know quite what to expect. We collected some interesting material from the Channel Islands/Oxnard area. Our team here in Washington DC is small. We depend on our collaborators and volunteers and CSUCI students did a wonderful job welcoming and engaging the participants. We cannot thank you enough for your work and participation in the project.

I hope to return to LA/Ventura area to follow up with some in depth interviews. If you're interested in helping please let us know.

Transcripts of the interviews will take some time to process. If you're interested in a copy of the interviews, please let me know. Most of the material collected will be available for download at www.braceroarchive.org some time later this year.

If you have any thoughts or suggestions about our project or your experience please let me know. We plan on doing a few more collecting trips if we get the funding. The exhibit *Bittersweet Harvest* will be on the CSUCI campus some time in 2010. I hope our paths cross then.

Thank you very much for your time. Please contact me if you need anything.

Sincerely,



Danielle Healey
Center for Community Engagement
California State University Channel Islands
One University Drive
Lindero Hall, Room 1809
Camarillo, CA 93012

Dear Danielle,

I wanted to thank you for participating in the CSU Channel Islands and Smithsonian Bracero Oral History Project. With the effort you put into the project, we pulled off a successful town hall meeting and collection project. Each city and collecting initiative has been different and we initially didn't know quite what to expect. We collected some interesting material from the Channel Islands/Oxnard area. Our team here in Washington DC is small. We depend on our collaborators and volunteers and CSUCI students did a wonderful job welcoming and engaging the participants. We cannot thank you enough for your work and participation in the project.

I hope to return to LA/Ventura area to follow up with some in depth interviews. If you're interested in helping please let us know.

Transcripts of the interviews will take some time to process. If you're interested in a copy of the interviews, please let me know. Most of the material collected will be available for download at www.braceroarchive.org some time later this year.

If you have any thoughts or suggestions about our project or your experience please let me know. We plan on doing a few more collecting trips if we get the funding. The exhibit *Bittersweet Harvest* will be on the CSUCI campus some time in 2010. I hope our paths cross then.

Thank you very much for your time. Please contact me if you need anything.

Sincerely,



Kimberly Paxton
Center for Community Engagement
California State University Channel Islands
One University Drive
Lindero Hall, Room 1809
Camarillo, CA 93012

Dear Kimberly,

I wanted to thank you for participating in the CSU Channel Islands and Smithsonian Bracero Oral History Project. With the effort you put into the project, we pulled off a successful town hall meeting and collection project. Each city and collecting initiative has been different and we initially didn't know quite what to expect. We collected some interesting material from the Channel Islands/Oxnard area. Our team here in Washington DC is small. We depend on our collaborators and volunteers and CSUCI students did a wonderful job welcoming and engaging the participants. We cannot thank you enough for your work and participation in the project.

I hope to return to LA/Ventura area to follow up with some in depth interviews. If you're interested in helping please let us know.

Transcripts of the interviews will take some time to process. If you're interested in a copy of the interviews, please let me know. Most of the material collected will be available for download at www.braceroarchive.org some time later this year.

If you have any thoughts or suggestions about our project or your experience please let me know. We plan on doing a few more collecting trips if we get the funding. The exhibit *Bittersweet Harvest* will be on the CSUCI campus August – October 2010. I hope our paths cross then.

Thank you very much for your time. Please contact me if you need anything.

Sincerely,



Amy Taylor Center for Community Engagement California State University Channel Islands One University Drive Lindero Hall, Room 1809 Camarillo, CA 93012

Dear Amy,

I wanted to thank you for participating in the CSU Channel Islands and Smithsonian Bracero Oral History Project. With the effort you put into the project, we pulled off a successful town hall meeting and collection project. Each city and collecting initiative has been different and we initially didn't know quite what to expect. We collected some interesting material from the Channel Islands/Oxnard area. Our team here in Washington DC is small. We depend on our collaborators and volunteers and CSUCI students did a wonderful job welcoming and engaging the participants. We cannot thank you enough for your work and participation in the project.

I hope to return to LA/Ventura area to follow up with some in depth interviews. If you're interested in helping please let us know.

Transcripts of the interviews will take some time to process. If you're interested in a copy of the interviews, please let me know. Most of the material collected will be available for download at www.braceroarchive.org some time later this year.

If you have any thoughts or suggestions about our project or your experience please let me know. We plan on doing a few more collecting trips if we get the funding. The exhibit *Bittersweet Harvest* will be on the CSUCI campus August – October 2010. I hope our paths cross then.

Thank you very much for your time. Please contact me if you need anything.

Sincerely,



Pearl Chesser Center for Community Engagement California State University Channel Islands One University Drive Lindero Hall, Room 1809 Camarillo, CA 93012

Dear Pearl,

I wanted to thank you for participating in the CSU Channel Islands and Smithsonian Bracero Oral History Project. With the effort you put into the project, we pulled off a successful town hall meeting and collection project. Each city and collecting initiative has been different and we initially didn't know quite what to expect. We collected some interesting material from the Channel Islands/Oxnard area. Our team here in Washington DC is small. We depend on our collaborators and volunteers and CSUCI students did a wonderful job welcoming and engaging the participants. We cannot thank you enough for your work and participation in the project.

I hope to return to LA/Ventura area to follow up with some in depth interviews. If you're interested in helping please let us know.

Transcripts of the interviews will take some time to process. If you're interested in a copy of the interviews, please let me know. Most of the material collected will be available for download at www.braceroarchive.org some time later this year.

If you have any thoughts or suggestions about our project or your experience please let me know. We plan on doing a few more collecting trips if we get the funding. The exhibit *Bittersweet Harvest* will be on the CSUCI campus August – October 2010. I hope our paths cross then.

Thank you very much for your time. Please contact me if you need anything.

Sincerely,



Melissa Gonzalez Center for Community Engagement California State University Channel Islands One University Drive Lindero Hall, Room 1809 Camarillo, CA 93012

Dear Melissa,

I wanted to thank you for participating in the CSU Channel Islands and Smithsonian Bracero Oral History Project. With the effort you put into the project, we pulled off a successful town hall meeting and collection project. Each city and collecting initiative has been different and we initially didn't know quite what to expect. We collected some interesting material from the Channel Islands/Oxnard area. Our team here in Washington DC is small. We depend on our collaborators and volunteers and CSUCI students did a wonderful job welcoming and engaging the participants. We cannot thank you enough for your work and participation in the project.

I hope to return to LA/Ventura area to follow up with some in depth interviews. If you're interested in helping please let us know.

Transcripts of the interviews will take some time to process. If you're interested in a copy of the interviews, please let me know. Most of the material collected will be available for download at www.braceroarchive.org some time later this year.

If you have any thoughts or suggestions about our project or your experience please let me know. We plan on doing a few more collecting trips if we get the funding. The exhibit *Bittersweet Harvest* will be on the CSUCI campus August - October 2010. I hope our paths cross then.

Thank you very much for your time. Please contact me if you need anything.

Sincerely,



Romelia Richman
Center for Community Engagement
California State University Channel Islands
One University Drive
Lindero Hall, Room 1809
Camarillo, CA 93012

Dear Romelia,

I wanted to thank you for participating in the CSU Channel Islands and Smithsonian Bracero Oral History Project. With the effort you put into the project, we pulled off a successful town hall meeting and collection project. Each city and collecting initiative has been different and we initially didn't know quite what to expect. We collected some interesting material from the Channel Islands/Oxnard area. Our team here in Washington DC is small. We depend on our collaborators and volunteers and CSUCI students did a wonderful job welcoming and engaging the participants. We cannot thank you enough for your work and participation in the project.

I hope to return to LA/Ventura area to follow up with some in depth interviews. If you're interested in helping please let us know.

Transcripts of the interviews will take some time to process. If you're interested in a copy of the interviews, please let me know. Most of the material collected will be available for download at www.braceroarchive.org some time later this year.

If you have any thoughts or suggestions about our project or your experience please let me know. We plan on doing a few more collecting trips if we get the funding. The exhibit *Bittersweet Harvest* will be on the CSUCI campus August - October 2010. I hope our paths cross then.

Thank you very much for your time. Please contact me if you need anything.

Sincerely,



Jeannette Sandoval Center for Community Engagement California State University Channel Islands One University Drive Lindero Hall, Room 1809 Camarillo, CA 93012

Dear Jeanette,

I wanted to thank you for participating in the CSU Channel Islands and Smithsonian Bracero Oral History Project. With the effort you put into the project, we pulled off a successful town hall meeting and collection project. Each city and collecting initiative has been different and we initially didn't know quite what to expect. We collected some interesting material from the Channel Islands/Oxnard area. Our team here in Washington DC is small. We depend on our collaborators and volunteers and CSUCI students did a wonderful job welcoming and engaging the participants. We cannot thank you enough for your work and participation in the project.

I hope to return to LA/Ventura area to follow up with some in depth interviews. If you're interested in helping please let us know.

Transcripts of the interviews will take some time to process. If you're interested in a copy of the interviews, please let me know. Most of the material collected will be available for download at www.braceroarchive.org some time later this year.

If you have any thoughts or suggestions about our project or your experience please let me know. We plan on doing a few more collecting trips if we get the funding. The exhibit *Bittersweet Harvest* will be on the CSUCI campus August - October 2010. I hope our paths cross then.

Thank you very much for your time. Please contact me if you need anything.

Sincerely,



Nicole Feliciano Center for Community Engagement California State University Channel Islands One University Drive Lindero Hall, Room 1809 Camarillo, CA 93012

Dear Nicole,

I wanted to thank you for participating in the CSU Channel Islands and Smithsonian Bracero Oral History Project. With the effort you put into the project, we pulled off a successful town hall meeting and collection project. Each city and collecting initiative has been different and we initially didn't know quite what to expect. We collected some interesting material from the Channel Islands/Oxnard area. Our team here in Washington DC is small. We depend on our collaborators and volunteers and CSUCI students did a wonderful job welcoming and engaging the participants. We cannot thank you enough for your work and participation in the project.

I hope to return to LA/Ventura area to follow up with some in depth interviews. If you're interested in helping please let us know.

Transcripts of the interviews will take some time to process. If you're interested in a copy of the interviews, please let me know. Most of the material collected will be available for download at www.braceroarchive.org some time later this year.

If you have any thoughts or suggestions about our project or your experience please let me know. We plan on doing a few more collecting trips if we get the funding. The exhibit *Bittersweet Harvest* will be on the CSUCI campus August - October 2010. I hope our paths cross then.

Thank you very much for your time. Please contact me if you need anything.

Sincerely,



Jose Tlaxcuapan Center for Community Engagement California State University Channel Islands One University Drive Lindero Hall, Room 1809 Camarillo, CA 93012

Dear Jose,

I wanted to thank you for participating in the CSU Channel Islands and Smithsonian Bracero Oral History Project. With the effort you put into the project, we pulled off a successful town hall meeting and collection project. Each city and collecting initiative has been different and we initially didn't know quite what to expect. We collected some interesting material from the Channel Islands/Oxnard area. Our team here in Washington DC is small. We depend on our collaborators and volunteers and CSUCI students did a wonderful job welcoming and engaging the participants. We cannot thank you enough for your work and participation in the project.

I hope to return to LA/Ventura area to follow up with some in depth interviews. If you're interested in helping please let us know.

Transcripts of the interviews will take some time to process. If you're interested in a copy of the interviews, please let me know. Most of the material collected will be available for download at www.braceroarchive.org some time later this year.

If you have any thoughts or suggestions about our project or your experience please let me know. We plan on doing a few more collecting trips if we get the funding. The exhibit *Bittersweet Harvest* will be on the CSUCI campus August - October 2010. I hope our paths cross then.

Thank you very much for your time. Please contact me if you need anything.

Sincerely,



Lourdes Tlaxcuapan Center for Community Engagement California State University Channel Islands One University Drive Lindero Hall, Room 1809 Camarillo, CA 93012

Dear Lourdes,

I wanted to thank you for participating in the CSU Channel Islands and Smithsonian Bracero Oral History Project. With the effort you put into the project, we pulled off a successful town hall meeting and collection project. Each city and collecting initiative has been different and we initially didn't know quite what to expect. We collected some interesting material from the Channel Islands/Oxnard area. Our team here in Washington DC is small. We depend on our collaborators and volunteers and CSUCI students did a wonderful job welcoming and engaging the participants. We cannot thank you enough for your work and participation in the project.

I hope to return to LA/Ventura area to follow up with some in depth interviews. If you're interested in helping please let us know.

Transcripts of the interviews will take some time to process. If you're interested in a copy of the interviews, please let me know. Most of the material collected will be available for download at www.braceroarchive.org some time later this year.

If you have any thoughts or suggestions about our project or your experience please let me know. We plan on doing a few more collecting trips if we get the funding. The exhibit *Bittersweet Harvest* will be on the CSUCI campus August - October 2010. I hope our paths cross then.

Thank you very much for your time. Please contact me if you need anything.

Sincerely,



Lory Salcedo Center for Community Engagement California State University Channel Islands One University Drive Lindero Hall, Room 1809 Camarillo, CA 93012

Dear Lory,

I wanted to thank you for participating in the CSU Channel Islands and Smithsonian Bracero Oral History Project. With the effort you put into the project, we pulled off a successful town hall meeting and collection project. Each city and collecting initiative has been different and we initially didn't know quite what to expect. We collected some interesting material from the Channel Islands/Oxnard area. Our team here in Washington DC is small. We depend on our collaborators and volunteers and CSUCI students did a wonderful job welcoming and engaging the participants. We cannot thank you enough for your work and participation in the project.

I hope to return to LA/Ventura area to follow up with some in depth interviews. If you're interested in helping please let us know.

Transcripts of the interviews will take some time to process. If you're interested in a copy of the interviews, please let me know. Most of the material collected will be available for download at www.braceroarchive.org some time later this year.

If you have any thoughts or suggestions about project or your experience please let me know. We plan on doing a few more collecting trips if we get the funding. The exhibit *Bittersweet Harvest* will be on the CSUCI campus August - October 2010. I hope our paths cross then.

Thank you very much for your time. Please contact me if you need anything.

Sincerely,



Krystal Rose Ramos Center for Community Engagement California State University Channel Islands One University Drive Lindero Hall, Room 1809 Camarillo, CA 93012

Dear Krystal,

I wanted to thank you for participating in the CSU Channel Islands and Smithsonian Bracero Oral History Project. With the effort you put into the project, we pulled off a successful town hall meeting and collection project. Each city and collecting initiative has been different and we initially didn't know quite what to expect. We collected some interesting material from the Channel Islands/Oxnard area. Our team here in Washington DC is small. We depend on our collaborators and volunteers and CSUCI students did a wonderful job welcoming and engaging the participants. We cannot thank you enough for your work and participation in the project.

I hope to return to LA/Ventura area to follow up with some in depth interviews. If you're interested in helping please let us know.

Transcripts of the interviews will take some time to process. If you're interested in a copy of the interviews, please let me know. Most of the material collected will be available for download at www.braceroarchive.org some time later this year.

If you have any thoughts or suggestions about our project or your experience please let me know. We plan on doing a few more collecting trips if we get the funding. The exhibit *Bittersweet Harvest* will be on the CSUCI campus August - October 2010. I hope our paths cross then.

Thank you very much for your time. Please contact me if you need anything.

Sincerely,